
 
 
 
TO:  Academy of Engineering & Advanced Manufacturing Parents 
RE: Sophomore Job Shadowing Opportunities 
 
We are reaching out to you to help us continue to expand our network of job shadowing 
opportunities for Academy of Engineering & Advanced Manufacturing students. 
 
Job shadowing gives students an opportunity to experience a role in a real work setting. In prior 
years students have been exposed to a myriad of companies, work environments and careers, 
including: 
 

Industries Work Environments Careers 

Architectural Services 
Construction 

Computer Science 
Financial 

Healthcare 
Manufacturing 

Pharmaceuticals 
Retail 

Construction Sites 
Corporate Headquarters 

Co-working Spaces 
Fortune 1000 companies 

Private companies 
Start-Ups 

Architects 
Engineers 

Interior Design 
Accounting 

Project Management 
Human Resources 

Programming 
Marketing/PR 

 
This year’s Job Shadow Day has been set for Thursday, April 23, 2020.  A job shadowing 
experience typically lasts half a day (3-4 hours). The Wake County Public School System does 
have liability insurance on students participating in job shadowing.    
 
You can help us expand the number and type of job shadowing opportunities by  

1. identify (or create) a job shadow opportunity through your workplace or through a 
contact 

2. approach the business/stakeholder (if necessary) to gain commitment to host a student 
for a job shadow  

3. facilitate logistics and communication with AOE+AM Program Director - Diane Cadavid 
 
For more information on job shadowing see the page on our Academy website 
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/14024 
 
To host students to job shadow on Thursday, April 23, 2020 please use this link to register: 
https://tinyurl.com/AoEShadow2020  
 
Please contact Diane Cadavid (dcadavid@wcpss.net) for additional information or support. 
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